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Aubrey ISD Police Department 2015 Racial Profiling Report

Under Texas Law, and under the Texas Commission on Law Enforcement (TCOLE), the Aubrey ISD Police
Department is required to present a racial profiling report each year to the board.

Last year, 2014, the Aubrey ISD Police Department was able to claim “Exempt” status with the Texas

Commission on Law Enforcement due to the amount of contacts and stops made prior to my arrival in
November 2014.

This reporting cycle, 2015, we started our school traffic enforcement program, which took us out of the
Exempt status. We made 132 Traffic stops for the year. Of those over half (80 Traffic Stops) were issued

warning citations.

Number of Stops:

132 Citation Only

1 Arrest Only

2 Citation and Arrest

Race / Ethnicity:

14
2
100
16
0

0

African

Asiart

Caucasian
Hispanic

Middle Eastern
Native American
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Debby Sanders, Superintendent Scott Collins, Chief of Police

Race or Ethnicity known prior to stop:
12 Yes
120 No

Search Conducted:
15 Yes
117 No

Woas Search Consented:
8 Yes
7 No

Top two Violations:

1. Failed to Remain Stopped for School Bus while Unloading / Loading (Approximately 50 of Citations /
Warnings)

2. Speeding in School Zone (Approximately 60 of Citations / Warnings)

e Most of these violations were committed at our two Elementary Schools

Stops Made / Where:
Over 118 of our traffic stops were school related, meaning on school property, school zones, or school

business (bus routes).

Closing:
The Aubrey ISD Police Department is dedicated to excellence, and by running traffic enforcement

around our campuses, we are slowing cars down, and preventing accidents from occurring. Last year we
almost had several students injured due to vehicles running School Bus Red Lights, on Hwy 377. We
have also seen a decrease in speeding violations in the school zones by our presence in the morning and
afternoon dismissals.

Thank you for your time and attention in this report, if you have questions please feel free to contact
me.

Respectfully,

N

Scott Collins
Chief of Police



